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The Chicago Corporation Announces  
New Managing Director, Enhances Offering for RIAs 

 

Press Release  

Bryan Cheverud joins firm as Managing Director 

March 23, 2023, Chicago, IL – The Chicago Corporation, an independent investment bank based 
in Chicago, IL, is delighted to welcome Bryan Cheverud as a Managing Director where he will 
focus on providing M&A advice and valuation services for registered investment advisors 
(“RIAs”).  

The Chicago Corporation specializes in merger and acquisition advisory, private placements, 
valuations and strategic alternatives analysis. The firm’s expertise supports clients considering 
growth, a change in capital structure, an ownership transition or a liquidity event. 

Cheverud previously held the position of Director of M&A at The Mather Group, LLC, an 
independent wealth management firm headquartered in Chicago. During his time with The 
Mather Group, he contributed to the successful completion of over 20 transactions and helped 
the firm experience significant growth. Cheverud said “The Chicago Corporation is a world-class 
investment bank with broad expertise, a long history and an outstanding reputation. I look 
forward to joining their team where I can utilize my skills and experience to help RIAs navigate 
the ever-changing M&A world.” 

Tom Denison, CEO of The Chicago Corporation, welcomed Cheverud to the firm, noting, “We are 
delighted Bryan has chosen to join The Chicago Corporation. He brings a wealth of experience, 
valuable relationships and deal-making skills to our team. We expect Bryan to be an invaluable 
asset as our firm works to provide the best M&A services possible to our clients.” 
 

About The Chicago Corporation 

The Chicago Corporation provides corporate finance services for private companies.  The firm’s 
investment bankers have worked with companies in multiple industries across the US and 
Europe.  An elite team of senior advisors offer diverse industry competencies to transactions in 
each advisor’s specialization.  The firm is committed to providing the highest quality of services 
to its clients and seeks to add value in every situation.  

For Further Information Contact:  
Tom Denison, CEO  
Direct: 312-283-0819  
Email: Thomas.Denison@thechicagocorp.com 
 
Bryan Cheverud, Managing Director  
Direct: 312-283-0806 
Email: Bryan.Cheverud@thechicagocorp.com 
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